
MAJOR McGEE
President

WALLY GRAMLING
Vice-P1'esident

THE PHOTO CLUB
This club, though still in its infant stage,

is fast drawing new members. In the past it
was limited to just cadets able to afford expen-
sive equipment. Now with less expensive gear,
more cadets interested in photography have
joined the club. Its members have branched out
to taking pictures for the newspaper and the
annual. We hope this fast growing club con-
tinues its successful climb.
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